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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

Wednesday, Aug. 30, 2017 
 

 
 

No DART bus service on Labor Day 
 

The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority (DART) will not operate bus service, and administrative offices 

will be closed, on Monday, Sept. 4, 2017, in observance of Labor Day. Service will resume Tuesday, Sept. 5, 

2017. 

 

DART will operate regular Saturday and Sunday service on September 2 and 3. As a reminder, DART’s D-Line 

service hours are extended to begin at 7 a.m. on Saturday mornings through the remainder of the Downtown 

Farmers’ Market. 

 

If you have any questions, please call DART at 515-283-8100.  
 

The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority (DART) is the public transportation provider in and around Polk County. 

DART operates a family of transportation services that connects thousands of people every day to jobs, school, 

medical appointments, entertainment and more. For more information about DART services, schedules, route changes, 

or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit the website at ridedart.com or call 515-283-8100.  
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